By Order of the Chairman, Ron Tschohl, Chairman,Forest County Board of Adjustment

To: The Property Owners within 300 feet of:

Property owned by David B Fleischman
3106 W. College Ave., Greenfield, Wisconsin 53221             
Legally Described as Section 06, T34, R14E

Parcel Identification No. 014-00222-0000     Hamilton Drive, Roberts Lake
Town of Freedom, Wisconsin 
Notice of Amended Public Hearing

The Forest County Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing on July 8th, 2010 at 10:30 a.m. to consider the following application for variance:


Agent of David B. Fleischman, applicant for variance to build closer to the town road, specifically Section 4. 01 (1)(c), that requires a structure to be 63 feet from the center of a town road, to build closer to the side lot line, specifically Section 5 that requires 15 feet from the side lot line, and exceed the height limitation, specifically Section 5 of the Forest County Zoning Ordinance that requires any home built closer than 75’ of the OHWM to be 25’ in height from the sill plate to the peak and also to exceed the 20% maximum lot coverage by approximately 5%.
The Board of Adjustment will tour the site in Freedom on Thursday, July 8th, 2010, leaving the courthouse at 9:00 a.m. The above hearing will be held at 10:30 a.m. in room 107 of the Forest County Courthouse, 200 East Madison Street, Crandon, Wisconsin 54520.  Both written and oral testimony will be entered into the record and considered when making the decisions.  All interested persons wishing to be heard are invited to be present or give written testimony at or prior to the hearing.  Original materials may be viewed in the Forest County Zoning Office upon request.

Signed:   Pam LaBine

Forest County Board of Adjustment Clerk

Prior to this hearing, notice was given to the public by posting of notice on the west and east entrance door of the Forest County Courthouse.  The above persons were notified by certified mail.  The media was notified on June 18th, 2010 and the notice was posted to the web on the same day.
Every effort will be made to reasonably accommodate persons with special needs. Please contact this office at 715-478-1387 to address your concerns.

